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The Institute for Safe Medication Practices (ISMP) administers this national reporting program, which

collects confidential reports of medication errors and near misses directly from practitioners. Information is

forwarded to the US Food and Drug Administration and product manufacturers. The program also provides

access to ISMP's patient safety organization reporting mechanism and publishes the National Alert

Network or NAN Alerts to share information generated from report analysis broadly to support learning. 
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